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County of Santa Cruz 
BOARD OF SUPERVISORS 

701 OCEAN STREET, SUITE 500, SANTA CRUZ, CA 95060-4069 

(831)454-2200 F U  (831) 454-3282 TDD: (831) 454-2123 

JANET K BEAUTZ MARDI WORMHOUDT TONY CAMPOS MARKW. STONE 
FOURTH DISTRICT FIFTH DISTRICT F i R s * m ~  MMXQ THIRD DISTRICT 

AGENDA: 11/1/05 

October 20, 2005 

BOARD OF SUPERVISORS 
County of Santa Cruz 
701 Ocean Street 
Santa C r u z ,  CA 95060 

RE: APPOINTMENT TO HOUSING ADVISORY CCMMISSION 

Dear Members of the Board: 

I recomend the appointment of Adeline Davis to the Housing 
Advisory Comission, in accordance with County Code Section 
2.94.030, for a term to expire April 1, 2007. 

Sincerely, P 

'=I WORMHOUDT, Supervisor 
Third District 

MW: ted 

cc: Adeline Davis 
Housing Advisory Commission 
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November 29,2005 

Countv of Santa Cruz 
PLANNING DEPARTMENT 

701 OCEAN STREET. 4T" FLOOR, SANTA CRUZ, CA 95060 

(831) 454-2580 FAX: (831) 454-2131 TDD (831) 454-2123 

TOM BURNS. DIRECTOR 

ctFirstNamen ctLastNamen 
ctJobTitlen 
ctcompan y)) 
((Address1 )) 
ctAddress2n 
((City)), ((State)) ctPostalCoden 

Subject: 

Dear Mr./Ms. ((LastName)), 

County of Santa Cruz First Time Home Buyer Program for Mobile Homes 

As an employer in the County you are aware of the high cost of housing in this area. In November 2001 
you were contacted by the County Redevelopment Agency to discuss whether workforce housing could 
be developed on surplus property owned by your agency. The major focus was to explore strategies to 
address workforce housing needs. 

While the County continues to consider affordable housing opportunities on appropriate sites, I did want 
to let you know about a recent change we have made to the County's First Time Home Buyer Program. 
Our Program includes a down payment assistance subsidy of 15% of the purchase price. Last month the 
Board of Supervisors expanded the Program to increase the maximum purchase price and income limits 
for mobile home purchases. I have enclosed our program brochure for you to review and disseminate to 
your employees. If you would like more brochures, please call Micaela Lopez in our office at 454-2336. 

If you would like more information on our program, please call Carolyn Watanabe at 454 -2322 with any 
questions you may have. 

Sincerely, 

Erik Schapiro 
Housing Program Chief 

Enclosures 


